
March 2008 Newsletter 
 
If you are receiving this message, it means that, either I have done work for you in the past, I am doing work 
for you now, or you have expressed interest regarding me doing work for you in the future. If you would prefer 
to not receive further emails, please let me know about it.  
  
Being that it is now March, I am sending out invoices to any of you for whom I have done work in February, or 
for those who have not yet paid for previous months. Please remit your payment when you have a chance.  
  

 
  
Last Month – A month ago around this time I was having to deal with my mother’s passing away and I guess I 
was a little “out of it”. I did not save a copy of the newsletter for February and so I can not add it to my 
archives. If anybody out there happens to still have it, I would really appreciate if you could send me a copy. 
 
Happy Leap Year – We had an extra day this year and I hope you all made good use of it... 
  
Health Update - I am currently scheduled to have surgery on my eye either April 1

st
 or April 15

th
. I have been 

told that I will need to rest my eye for a week afterwards, so no prolonged reading or sitting in front of a 
console. Just an FYI so you will all be aware that I will not be able to provide that usual fast service you are all 
used to receiving ... ;O} 
  
Web Hosting Upgrade Update – I mentioned back in the January newsletter that IpowerWeb, the hosting 
service I use for some of you, is in the middle of upgrading their hosting service software. Unfortunately, as I 
have been dealing with them during this change and testing out the new interface, I am becoming less 
satisfied with the new software and also with the level of support I have been getting during the conversion 
process. They have told me that it is only temporary, but I am not so sure. As a result, what I am planning on 
doing is transferring my own personal website to another hosting service. I have other clients who already 
use this other service, so I have become a little familiar with it and I like their interface better than Ipower. 
Once I feel I am comfortable with them and, as your hosting subscriptions expire, it is my intention to transfer 
people over. I have lately had some experience transferring people in to Ipower and, hopefully, it won’t be too 
much of a problem transferring people out. It should be transparent and painless.  
  
To view archives of past newsletters, go to http://www.technicalwebsitedesign.com/newsletters.html 

 
  
Thank you all for your business (and potential business...)  
  
Jim 

 

   


